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Russian Orthodox bishop attends meeting of the Lord
Mayor of London with representatives of religious
communities

On February 8, 2018, Bishop Matthew of Sourozh attended reception for archbishops and bishops of
London given by the Lord Mayor of London Charles Bowman at Mansion House, his official residence.

The tradition of the Lord Mayor’s meetings with leaders of religious communities goes back to the 18"
century. Representatives of many different religions are invited to these meetings in the capital of Great
Britain.
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